AL

SAL Saudi Logistics Services Company announces to its shareholders the starting of

the electronic voting on the Extraordinary General Assembly meeting agenda (First

Element List

Announcement

Detail

Meeting)

Explanation
With reference to SAL Saudi Logistics Services Company
announcement published on the Saudi Exchange website on
06/06/2024G, regarding the invitation to attend the Extraordinary
General Assembly meeting which will be held remotely on
Thursday 21/12/1445H corresponding to 27/06/2024G at 20:00,
SAL is pleased to announce to its shareholders the starting of the
electronic voting on the meeting agenda which will remain
available to shareholders through (Tadawulaty) services website

until 20:30 on the day of the meeting.

If there are any enquiries, please contact Investor Relations at
phone number: 00966126964000 or e-mail:

investor.relations@sal.sa




